
10.12.2022 Volume 13, Issue 4 of Newsletter 
for Gamma Chi Chapter, Georgia (Psi) State Organization

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Book Club
Amanda Knox Waiting to be Heard 
by Amanda Knox
The Book Club will meet at Chicken Salad Chick in 
Loganville on Oct. 18 at 5:30pm.
Dearly Beloved by Cara Wells is our November 
book.

Next Chapter Meeting
November 1 at Journey's End Restaurant in 
Loganville. We can start 
arriving at 4:45- 5:30. At 5:30 we will have a short 
business meeting. We will conclude at 6:15.

Tree Festival at Loganville City Hall
November 29 - December 27 
We will sponsor a tree this year.

CHAPTER MEETING
 

CHAPTER HAPPENINGS

GAMMA CHI CHAT

ANNOUNCEMENTS
12/15/22 Deadline for new member prospect cards 
Send cards to(dnelms@walton.k12.ga.us)

Marcia Young has graciously donated a football signed by Mark Richt. 
We can bid on this item at the silent auction at the November meeting. 
Funds raised from its sale will go toward the grant-in-aid fund. 

CHAPTER gammachi.weebly.com

STATE dkggso.org

Gamma Chi and DKG shirts sold at 
S’cool Stuff in Loganville, GA

770.554.8882

     On September 10, 2022, 21 members of Gamma Chi met at Loganville Baptist Church. Sales of Gamma Chi 
shirts preceded a delicious breakfast prepared by members. Dione Maxwell presented the budget recommended 
by the Finance Committee. Pam Arnold shared information about the 5th Grade Essay Contest. Susanne Crowe 
provided an interesting interactive slide presentation on the history of Gamma Chi's charter year. It was very 
informative. Mary Frances Wellborn provided delicious door prizes. 
     On September 24, 2022, 5 members of Gamma Chi were represented at the GSO Meeting in Macon, GA. 
Three of our members represent Gamma Chi on the State level. Dione Maxwell is in charge of Registration. 
Gwen White is in charge of the Set Up and the Meals. Gina Luck is in charge of Global Communities. Thank you 
Ladies for your hard work and representing our chapter. It was an excellent meeting.
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